
 

 

 
 

28 September 2006 
 
 

Community Service Announcement 
 
 
 
Snowy Hydro has been directed by the Department of Natural Resources to release increased water flows 
into the Snowy River commencing this Friday 29th September. 
 
These releases will peak at up to 6 times the current daily release level on the 30th September and 1st 
October. 
 
During the rest of October there will be continuing variations of up to 2 times the current daily release level.  
 
The releases will increase the normal water levels downstream from Jindabyne Dam and increase turbidity 
levels in the Snowy River.  
 
Residents are advised to take whatever precautions are necessary to protect property including the 
relocation of pumps. 
 
This Community Service Announcement is currently being run on radio 2XL, SnowFM and ABC South East. 


